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To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the University of Michigan’s School of Public Health, I want to let you know about an exciting opportunity for undergraduate students to obtain a rewarding internship this summer. Several hospitals and other health care organizations in the Southeast Michigan (Detroit-Ann Arbor-Flint) area have agreed to provide paid summer internships in health administration and policy to qualified undergraduate students who are interested in eliminating racial/ethnic health inequalities. These internships are part of the University of Michigan’s Summer Enrichment Program in Health Management & Policy (UM SEP).

This internship program provides students with a chance to earn money this summer and to learn more about the kind of work that professional administrators and policy makers in the health care field perform. We are confident that once you become familiar with this field you will consider it seriously as a career option.

This program has continually invited summer cohorts to participate in the experiential health professions pipeline program since 1986.  It now has over 600 alumni, with notable positions in hospital administration, government, policy, consulting, higher education, and research.  Our program evaluations are consistently in the 95th percentile and higher.

If you have a specific interest in the health field, administration, or any career that will enable you to use your skills in a socially meaningful way, and if you will be entering your junior or senior year in the fall of 2017, I urge you to complete the application which is available at http://www.sph.umich.edu/sep/. The application deadline is Friday, January 20th, 2017. 

If you have questions after visiting the website and perusing the attached flyer, video, and article about UM SEP, please email our team at umich.sep@gmail.com or um_sep@umich.edu . 

Sincerely, 
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Ebbin Dotson, PhD, MHSA
		Assistant Professor of Health Management and Policy
Faculty Director, UM Summer Enrichment Program 
University of Michigan School of Public Health 
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